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Dear Member
So this is summer… it looks more like April with all the showers. I know the gardens need it. I was fortunate in that some of the summer came out while I was on holiday.

I have just started a large drawing of a folly which I hope will keep me busy

Along with the normal art society monthly meetings I do hope you can join us on our painting days out and also on our last two extra meetings in the evening during August and September.

A report on our demonstrations and our Vice Chairman’s piece are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++
The demonstration on 7th August, of two ballet dancers performing in The Nutcracker, by David Wilcox, was fabulous. David has a wonderful way with words whilst he is painting. He not only talks to the audience, but he also talks to himself, asking himself various questions about what to do next, and also talks to the painting itself, especially when the paint or water goes in the wrong direction, or goes extremely well. It is most entertaining.
Please take a look at the home page of our website to see the finished result from this talented artist.
Carole Boyer
++++++++++++++++++

Since the last Newsletter, we have had one outdoor painting session in the gardens at Thorpe Hall in July. Although we had a productive and enjoyable session. Unfortunately there were only two of us, myself and Sheila Hardy, which begs the question whether it is worth organising these events? Having said that I know that some of you are very busy doing other things, especially at this time of year and now that the school holidays have started.

However we have another outdoor session coming up to paint in Elton, in the area around Mill House, on Thursday, 10th August.  This has been organised by Bernard Singer, to meet at 10.00am on the village green, opposite The Crown Inn - very handy for a "swift half" and a sandwich at lunchtime. If you’re interested and able to make it, please do. Of course this will be subject to weather conditions. If you feel you need to contact Bernard beforehand, his tel number is 01733 853758.

I don't know about you, but the summer seems to be racing by at its usual pace. I am sure that times passes quicker the older you get. Already there seem to be hints of autumn in the air.

Have any of you visited The Key Theatre, since some of our members paintings went up there? The last time I went, I thought the grouping had been arranged very well, however there was still no indication of the fact that they were our members work or any sale price information. If anyone knows different, please let me know. Well that's all folks.

Best Wishes Phil Hemsley
++++++++++++++++++
We will start to send details all about our Autumn Exhibition, planned for October, in the very near future. So start to think about what you can exhibit at that time. Remember many people will have started to buy Christmas presents then too. We will also be selling cards as normal, and because the Cards for Good Causes will not have stared, we will be able to accept members selling Christmas cards this year. So make the most of that opportunity. We will be inviting other local art groups to join us, so help us to get the word out please. 

As Phil has mentioned, have any of you been to see our pictures at the Key Theatre? What do think? We would welcome your feedback, as we will be meeting with the Key very soon, to review how this exhibition has gone, with a view to changing the paintings.
.
Best wishes

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
